
 

October 3, 2016 

Comfort Keepers 

915 Benner Pike 

State College, PA 16801 

(814) 861-1600 

 

Dear XXXX, 

 

At Comfort Keepers, we understand that care needs can change over time, and we’re committed to 

being there for you every step of the way. We are pleased to share that we have recently received our 

home health care license. This will not alter the services we are already providing, but it will allow us 

to provide skilled care, reducing the need to work with several different companies. 

With our home health care license, we are able to provide the following services in addition to our 

current caregiving services: 

• Oral medication set up 

• Medication administration (injectable and non-injectable) 

• Insulin syringe filling 

• Ostomy and catheter hygiene 

• Wound care 

• Vital signs monitoring 

• Tube feeding 

• Blood draws 

• Core training for family members 

We currently employ Certified Nursing Assistants, Licensed Practical Nurses, and a Registered Nurse 

that can provide skilled care. The cost of the above services will vary depending on the level of 

nursing expertise needed to provide the required service. 

If you believe you or your loved one is in need of any of these new skilled services, please contact our 

State College office at (814) 861-1600 and press #3 for more information. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

W. David Hellyer 

Owner 


